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Dear Provider, 
 
Please see the attached Fee Schedule effective July 1, 2019. This fee schedule allows for Licensed 
PhD Psychologists who have prescriptive authority to bill for these services. 
 
The 2017 Legislature passed House Bill 212 which allows Licensed Psychologists who meet  
educational, examination and experience requirements to be granted prescriptive authority to 
prescribe medications to treat certain medical conditions.  The 2019 Legislature approved IDAPA 
rules to establish specific qualifications for certification of prescriptive authority.  A Licensed 
Psychologist who completes the requirements should submit the certificate to their Optum Regional 
Network Manager to update their credentialing status.   
 
For details on specific codes or rates, please reference the attached 2019 Optum Idaho Medicaid fee 
schedule. ACE providers will receive their fee schedule via email from their Regional Network 
Manager.  
 
Please call your Regional Network Manager or email optum.idaho.network@optum.com if you have 
any questions.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
The Optum Idaho Team 

What you need to know: New fee schedule for Licensed Psychologist 
with prescriptive authority effective July 1, 2019. 


